P-097-001
A response and these materials were provided on the 28th of
September.

From: Robert Tice [mailto:robtice2@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 25, 2011 7:05 PM
To: Columbia River Crossing

Subject: Final Environmental Impact Statement.

P-097-001( p)oqgc advise as the authority for a charge of $60 for a written copy of the statement.

Please promptly forward the profered C.D. of the Columbia River Crossing Final Environmental
Impact Statement AND, if allows, an Executive Summary of same to:

Robert Tice
515 West 21st Street
Vancouver, Wa. 98660

Thank you,

Robert L. Tice

Columbia River Crossing
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